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Dear Colleague, 

On behalf of the European Political Strategy Centre (EPSC), I have the great pleasure to invite you to a 
Policy Briefing: 

Artificial Intelligence: 
Anticipating the Challenges 

We are delighted to host Risto Siilasmaa, Chair of the Board of Directors of Nokia Corporation, 
who will share his views on how Artificial Intelligence is set to reshape society.  

Robots are not only increasingly present in industrial applications; they are being used to drive cars, to 
help children learn, to diagnose illnesses, or to provide home assistance. Many can successfully perform 
intellectual tasks in domains previously only open to humans. While the opportunities are 
unprecedented, so are the risks, challenges and ethical dilemmas that will emerge and that must be 
addressed by public authorities and other stakeholders. 

The event will take place on Friday, 27 October 2017, from 13h00 to 14h00 in the Berlaymont 
building (room 12/040), and will be held under Chatham House rules to facilitate an open and 
interactive discussion. 

Please confirm your participation by accepting this invitation* and note that seats will be distributed on 
a first-come, first-served basis. A sandwich lunch and refreshments will be provided. 

Should you need further information please do not hesitate to get in touch with 
@ec.europa.eu) or  ( @ec.europa.eu) from the 

EPSC’s digital team. 
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I very much hope to have the pleasure of welcoming you to this timely exchange.  

Best wishes, 
 
Ann Mettler 
 
ANN METTLER 
Head, European Political Strategy Centre 

 
European Commission 
BERL 12/391 
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium 
+32 0229-62328 
@ECThinkTank 
ann.mettler@ec.europa.eu 
 
* If you are participating in an EPSC event for the first time or if you have changed position since your 
last participation, please help us to stay up-to-date by providing our events team (EPSC-THINK-
xxxx@xx.xxropa.eu ) with your full job title. 
 

 

Stay updated! 

Follow our accounts: 
Twitter | Medium | LinkedIn 

Subscribe to our email updates 
 

     
 




